
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Wildfowling Club Representative 
  

Meeting between BASC and BASC affiliated wildfowling clubs on 21st April 2018 to 
discuss  

 
Natural England’s proposals following the  

 
 “Wildfowling Guidance Review” Consultation 

 
 
Due to adverse weather conditions the 3rd March Wildfowling Conference was cancelled.  A 
decision has now been made not to rearrange the conference for 2018. Presentations that 
were due to be made will be made available on the wildfowling section of the BASC website. 
There is also guidance on the website on how to submit duck wings. 
 
The publication by Natural England of their proposals following the “Wildfowling Guidance 
Review” Consultation is imminent. BASC would welcome the opportunity of discussing NE’s 
proposals with wildfowling clubs ahead of a NE meeting in London towards the end of April. 
 
Representatives from wildfowling club’s are therefore invited to a meeting on Saturday 21st 
April 2018 at Ramada Hotel, Penns Lane, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1LH.  
 
If you are intending to attend the 21st April meeting please complete and return the enclosed 
reply slip.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Dryden 
Chairman of BASC’s Wildfowling Liaison Committee 
BASC Council Member 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reply Slip – To be returned by 12 noon on Friday 13th April  
 

Natural England’s “Wildfowling Guidance Review” Consultation 
 
Representatives from your club are invited to a meeting on Saturday 21st April 2018 at 
Ramada Hotel, Penns Lane, Sutton Coldfield, B76 1LH.  
 
10.30 – 11.00  Coffee 
 
11.00 to 11.30  BASC’s presentation on Natural England’s proposals following the 

“Wildfowling Guidance Review Consultation” 
 

11.30 to 12.30  Questions and Answers 
 
12.30 to 1   Opportunity for individual discussions 
 
 
Name of Club: …………………………………………………………………. 
 
Member (s) attending: 
 
1) …………………………………………… Position in club ……………………………….. 
 
Email ……………………………………………………. 
 
2) …………………………………………… Position in club 
 
Email ………………………………………………………… 
 
3) ……………………………………………… Position in club …………………………………… 
 
Email …………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Please either post or email back confirmation of attendance to : 
 
Post –  BASC Wildfowling Department, BASC, Marford Mill, Rossett Wrexham, LL12 0HL 
 
Email – janette.lowrie@basc.org.uk 
 
Reply Slip – To be returned by 12 noon on Friday 13th April 

mailto:janette.lowrie@basc.org.uk

